
ST NEOT PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
‘A happy learning environment for all’

21  July:  Nursery Graduation Party 2.30pm  st

22  July:  Leavers assembly 1.30pm - parents invitednd

23  July:  LAST DAY OF TERMrd

3  Sept:  FIRST DAY OF TERMrd

8  October:  NO RIVERSIDE - staff trainingth

23  October:  INSET Day - school closedrd

24  October:  INSET Day - school closed th

27-31 October:  HALF TERM Holiday
3  November:  BACK TO SCHOOLrd

9  January:  Theatre Royal - Dick Whittingtonth

Keep checking these dates as they may change at short
notice.

18 JULY 2025Head teacher:  Sam Bowden      Chair of Governors:  Jaime Straker
Tel:  01579 320580           Email:  secretary@st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk
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HOUSE POINTS
This week’s house points have been awarded to children who

have worked hard, been polite and helpful and gone above
and beyond to help the school run smoothly.

              Aylward:  27     Davy: 51   Trevithick:  55
Total            4968             4735                    4493

Head Teacher Awards
Nursery

Holly-
Marie

FreyaLily

After a successful grading on 5
July, Elodie, Rosie, and Charlie

have been awarded their yellow
belt in Taekwondo. 

Well done
to Sophie
who has
achieved
her 200m
swimming

award.

If you are planning on
getting your child’s
ears pierced please

ensure this is done at
the start of the

summer holidays so
that they have time to

heal.

Please could your child bring in
a carrier bag so that they can

take home all of their books at
the end of term. 

This year, Ruan has been selected to
receive the Lilybug Award which

recognises a Year 5 child who
embodies the values of kindness,

friendship and great character.
Ruan is a fiercely loyal and caring

friend, who deeply cares about other
people. In the classroom, he works

incredibly hard and shows great
determination and courage when

facing challenged. As well as being
kind and compassionate, Ruan is a

brilliant team player with a real
passion for sport. His positive attitude,

sportsmanship and natural ability to
bring people together make him a joy

to be around, both on and off the field.
We are all very proud of Ruan; he truly

deserve the Lilybug award.

ParentPay
As we are now approaching the
end of the school year, please

could we ask that Year 6 leavers
settle any outstanding payments. 

Also Nursery leavers, please
ensure that balances are cleared

as you will be receiving a new
child account when your child

starts school...... more details to
follow.

DATES FOR THE DIARY

Nursery Graduation Party 
Monday 21  July at 2.30pmst

We wish our older nursery children good luck
in September in Reception class.

Please remember to bring back in
September wellies and waterproofs.

NURSERY NEWS

AFTER SCHOOL SPORTS CLUBS
HAVE NOW FINISHED.A few pictures from our Fun Fit sessions this week.

Year 6 Leavers assembly 
Tuesday 22  July 1.30pmnd

Last day of nursery Wednesday 23  Julyrd



1  SerenSt

2  Faithnd

3  Leonora rd

Highly commended: Catherine, Ada,
Edward, Sadie-Rae

Liskeard Show Winners

1  Alfiest

2  Lillynd

3  Aliard

Highly commended: Jenson, Ivy, Freya, Imogen

1  Holly-Mariest

2  Cerysnd

3  Tallanrd

Highly commended: Emmie, Lola, Maude,
Lincoln 

1  Reubenst

2  Harleynd

3  Austinrd

Highly commended: Darcie, Lowen

1  Arthur st

2  Austinnd

3  Samuel rd

Highly commended: Grace

1  Eliorast

2  Brodiend

3  Yanard

Highly commended: Evie S, Emily H

1  Yanast

2  Hugond

3  Eliard

Highly commended: Monroe, Reggie 

1  Abigailst

2  Annand

3  Georgierd

Highly commended: Quinn

1  Charlottest

2  Rosiend

3  Henryrd

Highly commended: Abra, Fran

1st Elodie
2  Leonorand

3  Olivia rd

Highly Commended: Seren


